September 15, 2023
Jennifer Schumacher PE
Hammontree and Associates
5233 Stoneham Road
North Canton, OH  44720
RE:
Dairy Queen Site Plan Review
Mrs Schumacher:
The City of Massillon Engineering Department has reviewed the submitted site plan for the above referenced project.  The following comments have been compiled and need to be revised and re-submitted for final review.  In your re-submittal provide a response letter addressing each comment and three (3) revised sets plans and if applicable two (2) copies of supporting documentation.
GENERAL
1) Provide a replat/split to create the new Out Lot
2) Clearly label the right of way line, and width,  for Erie Ave/SR 21

3) Label the access road as “private”

4) Label total building area, and pavement areas for the site

5) Provide easement documents for sanitary sewer? along the east side of the site.  I cannot find any record of sanitary sewer here.

6) Label distance of new driveways from existing signal intersection

7) Label dimensions of curb cuts and drive approaches
8) Dumpster enclosure is located in front setback?

9) Poles for site lighting are located in Edison easement.  Conflict with overhead lines?

10) Move sidewalk/patio out of sanitary sewer easement area
11) Move pylon sign and foundation out of sanitary sewer easement area

12) Provide a detail for sewer stack (ductile iron tee) and call out on the plans
13) Existing catch basin #1 is probably a yard basin (nyloplast) and will need to be replaced with a precast structure and traffic bearing grate
14) Clearly label the dominion easement area and locate new gas line in this area.  It is not clear on the plans
15) Provide a plumbing plan /fixture count for the new building.

16) Provide a lighting plan and photometric plan for the site 

 If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact our office at 330-830-1722.

Respectfully,
Alex Pitts PE
City Engineer
Jason Haines
Engineer Technician
